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e All research procedures should be determined BEFORE submitting to IRB.
Answering questions as 'fo be determined’ indicates the protocol is not
ready for IRB review.

e Many Roseman investigators have CITl training that will expire soon. Be
on the lookout for automated messages from CITl and complete the
appropriate training. Remember that the IRB office does NOT need a
copy of your CITl training; IRBManager will automatically update your CITI
training as long as you've affiliated your Roseman e-mail with your CITI
account.

e If your protocol is set to expire, submit your continuing review (if
applicable) at least 1 week prior to allow IRB to complete the
administrative review. This will avoid a lapse in the approval and study
procedures. Don't forget to consider University holidays in the timeline.

It the University will be closed, the IRB office will not be conducting
administrative reviews.

Visit our FAQ page for more information at: https://research.roseman.edu/irb/institutional-review-

board-faq/



